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I opposed HB 3838. This bill will establish Control authority over which caregivers 

may work and which may not, by defining mandatory training that is dictated by the 

union, which has a vested interest in preventing non-union caregivers from continuing 

employment, or at the very least not receive pay and benefits that would otherwise be 

provided. Unions do not represent Direct Support Professionals and actively work to 

reduce their wages and working opportunities. This regulation would place the 

workers under control of an entity that intends to force union membership for future 

work at reduced wages and benefits.  

 

Thank you! 


